Planning
Sth July 2014
REG7- Renewal of To Let Boards, Regulation 7 Direction

The City of Durham Trust wholeheartedly supports the County Council's decision to seek approval
for the renewal of this method of controlling the use of "To Let" boards in the City of Durham
Conservation Area.

The Regulation 7 Direction has proved very effective in improving the appearance of the area and
the boards are in any case no longer necessary when letting agents use the internet to advertise their
properties.

Any possible extension of the area covered by the restrictions should be the subject of a separate
application so that it does not delay the renewal of the regulation in the City of Durham
Conservation Area.

Best wishes
John

John Lowe
Chair, City of Durham Trust
chair@durhamcity.org



